## **NOTICE**

Dated: 18-08-2025

All the 1<sup>st</sup> year student of H.S & Degree classes are hereby directed to print their library card from the University Admission Portal and get it issued from the B. C. Gupta Memorial Central library, Gurucharan University within 19-08-2023 to 30-08-2025 from 11.00 a.m. to 02.00 p.m. The students should follow the instructions given in the University Admission Portal during printing the library card. While coming to the library you must bring following documents:

- i. The Library Card printout(in photo paper) from University Admission Portal (use both side of the paper, front side with student's details and back side with 'NOTE')
- ii. One self attested print copy of the same Library Card on normal A4 size paper.
- iii. Money Receipt

Further, all the 2<sup>nd</sup> year H.S. and other students are asked to renew their previous year's Library Cards with immediate effects. To renew Library Cards one must bring the recent Money Receipt, and previous year's Library Card.

\*\*\* This is to be noted that books will be issued to the students having library card only. \*\*\*

(Mrs. Antara Deb)

Assistant Librarian
B. C. Gupta Memorial Central Library
Gurucharan University